CDBG-DR ACTION PLAN
AMENDMENT PUBLIC
NOTICE

The United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
has awarded the City of Detroit an additional $95 million under the
Community Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery program (CDBG-
DR).

This award is specifically for aiding Detroit in long-term recovery from the
June 2021 presidentially declared disaster and mitigating the risk and
impact of future disasters.

The Detroit Housing and Revitalization Department is
looking for YOUR feedback on the city's Substantial
Amendment to CDBG-DR Action Plan, which proposes
updates to Housing, Infrastructure, and Public Facilities
Programs. These updates include:

A copy of the substantial amendment to the Action Plan will be available
beginning November 19th, 2024. The public is encouraged to comment through
5:00 p.m. on December 19, 2024. The plan can be viewed online at

(tinyurl.com/5am6tssu)

Private Sewer Repair Program is expanding total neighborhoods
qualified for the program

Clarifies Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) Application
requirements for Public Facilities Improvements and
Affordable Rental Housing Development Program.

Establishes the Infrastructure Mitigation Project Details

Public hearings will be held Monday, December 2, 2024, and
December 9, 2024, at 5:00pm via DONCast.
Join via Zoom: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/3631409738
Join via Phone: Dial 301-715-8592 and enter Meeting ID 363-140-9738
Comments and questions may be submitted via email

disasterrecovery@detroitmi.gov
r




